
 
Greater Essex County District School Board 
BOUNDARY REVIEW  
RIVERSIDE AREA SCHOOLS  
Report of a meeting held in the staff room of Dr. David Suzuki School 
On Wednesday, March 25, 2015 at 4 p.m. 
 

At the November 18, 2014, regular meeting of the Board, Trustees approved the following recommendation regarding 

Hetherington, Princess Elizabeth and Dr. David Suzuki Public Schools: 
 

THAT THE SUPERINTENDENT RESPONSIBLE FOR ACCOMMODATIONS FACILITATES A 

BOUNDARY STUDY INVOLVING, HETHERINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOL, PRINCESS ELIZABETH 

PUBLIC SCHOOL AND DR. DAVID SUZUKI PUBLIC SCHOOL, TO ADDRESS CAPACITY ISSUES AND 

PRIOR TO COMMENCEMENT THE SUPERINTENDENT OF ACCOMMODATIONS PRESENT THE 

BOUNDARY STUDY PROCESS TO TRUSTEES FOR APPROVAL.  

The process was approved at the regular meeting of the Board on December 9, 2014. 
 

Present: Hetherington School, Jackie Connelly, Principal, Brenda Popovich, staff rep, Lori Gault and 

Jennifer Archer, parent reps; Dr  Suzuki School, Jan Fairall, Principal, Karen Lamoure, staff rep, Philippa 

von Ziegenweidt and Deb Sissons, parent reps; Princess Elizabeth School, Penny Fremlin, incoming 

Principal, Megan Toye, staff rep, Kelly Reitsma and Jennifer Cadarette,  parent reps; Lorraine Caba and 

Betty Turner, Community reps 

Chairperson:   Todd Awender, Superintendent of Education 

Recorder:   Lynne Hornby 

 

1.  Call to Order and welcome 

 The meeting was called to order at 4:05 p.m.  

  

2. Review of notes of meeting of March 10  

 There were no changes.  The notes will now be posted on the website 

  

3. Business arising 

 nil  

 

4.  Review of draft of memo to Board   

  The draft report was reviewed in some detail.  Some changes were made.  

 The report was collected at the end of the meeting. 

 The amended report will now be reviewed by Senior Administration for any changes or concerns to be 

addressed. 

 

5. Format for community meeting on April 15 at Riverside SS at 6:30 p.m. in the gym 

  The format was outlined: 

1. Introduction 

2. Process 

3. Information from report:  maps 

      Enrolments 

      Projections 

      Impacts 

4. Presentation of Recommendations  
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5. Community Input:  Delegations 

      Forms/table groups  

      Open forum 

6. Conclusion with dates/website information 

 

 and Presentation at Board meeting on May 19 

 The format for making a presentation wither as a delegation or on the Speakers’ list at a Board 

meeting was outlined.  It was added that this information can be found on the website and details 

will also be included in a letter that will go home to communities at the end of April, advising of the 

date when the recommendations will go forward to the board.  
  

6. Requests for Information/Questions 

 Questions were answered throughout the meeting. 

 

7.  Future meeting dates 

 Committee meeting April 23 at Hetherington 

  

8. Adjournment  

The meeting adjourned at 5: 25 p.m. 

 


